GOVERNMENT OF BERMUDA
Ministry of Tourism &Transport

Department of Marine & Ports Services

Our Ref: MAR 4

231 October, 2019

Ms. Coleen Christie
Procurement Contracting Officer
Miami-Dade County

Dear Ms. Christie:

Ref: Professional References for Vessel Simulation Services (RTQ-01233)

| am pleased to provide a recommendation for the Maritime Institute of Technology and
Graduate Studies (MITAGS).

The Bermuda Government Department of Marine & Ports Services has worked with the
MMP MATES Program, undertaking business at MITAGS, on numerous vessel simulation
projects, including port development, over the years. We have found their staff to be very
professional, and the quality of the simulation facilities to be among the best in the United
States. | would highly recommend them to facilitate your vessel simulation projects.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.

Yours sincerely,

A

Captain Rudolph W. Cann
Director

cc: Mr. Glen M. Paine, Executive Director, MITAGS

4 East Broadway, Hamilton HM19
Mailing Address: P.O. Box HM 180, Hamilton HMAX
Phone (441) 295-6575 Fax (441) 295-5523 Website: www.marineandports.bm




